
I write today to urge the Oregon legislature to pass HB2927. In these troubling times we need to have faith in 

our institutions, and it is the belief of the Eugene/Springfield NAACP that HB 2927 has the support of the 

people! As representatives elected to work for the benefit of the people of Oregon: we ask the legislature to do 

the right thing and exercise its power to empower the people of Oregon by join the righteous movement for the 

National Popular Vote As Soon As Possible! 

 

 

 

 

Eric Richardson 
President Eugene/Springfield NAACP 
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